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Consultation on Police Pension Scheme retrospective remedy 

 
I am replying to the consultation as CEO of the National Association of Retired Police Officers (NARPO) . 

 
NARPO is a member of the Police Pension Scheme Advisory Board (SAB) and has been involved in the 
discussions and formulation the SAB submission. 
 
We echo the concerns and issues raised by the SAB Chair, Julia Mulligan, in her covering letter to the SAB 
response. 
 
We also endorse the references in the SAB response to the NPCC submission and, in particular, support their 
comments on Ill Health Retirements which is an important issue for our Association and its Members. 
 
The comments and issues raised in both the SAB and NPCC’s consultation submissions reflect NARPO’s 
position, without the need for us to submit a separate response to the consultation.  
 
As with the SAB, we are concerned about the omission of an Equality Impact Assessment and the regulations 
not providing consistent outcomes, resulting in members being treated inequitably. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A Lees 
Chief Executive Officer 
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